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JROL would like to extend a warm invite to all our New Hope families to join us on  

October 30th,  5-6pm for our Halloween Night at the Simpson Barn (by the library). If anyone would 

like to host a trunk at the event  please contact Jessica Hass at (515) 360-3647.  

Can't wait to see you all there. 
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Prayer Concerns  
Laura Myers; Bruce Flickinger, son 

of Elmer & Theresa Flickinger; 

Denise Nurse, aunt of Tracy Hitch-

cock; Danny Craighton, brother of 

Keith Craighton;  

Rosemary Hulse, Sandy Johnsonôs 

mother; Nathan William Hartford, 

grandson of John & Denise  

Hartford; Bishop Julius Trimble; 

District Superintendent, David 

Weesner; District Field Minister, 

Karen Nelson; Dr. Emmanuel 

Mefor, missionary. 

Prayers for the following  

military personnel:  Jason Homard; 

Zach McClain; Tim Rains; Collin 

Traylor; Mike McGhee;  Devan 

Stanton, Jared Stanton and our  

national and world leaders, our  

military and their families. 

 

Sympathy 
Our Sympathy to Mel & Ginny 

Ghee on the passing of Melôs  

brother-in-law, Dave Turner. 

 

Our Sympathy to Joe, Cathy,  

Clarissa & Hannah Short on the 

passing of Cathy's father, Charles 

Allen (Chuck) Hanson. 

ǇŀƎŜ н  hŎǘƻōŜǊ нлмп 

Wedding 
Congratulations to Randi Silvers and 

Zachary Ramsey on their  

September 20th wedding at New 

Hope UMC. 

 

Thank You 
Hi Chris (Higdon) and New Hope 

Family, 

     Hope Ministries thanks you for 

sending your youth group (Senior 

BLAST) to us this week. Your 

church family has partnered with us 

for over 14 years to serve the Hungry 

and homeless men, women and  

children in our midst. You have been 

faithful and increasingly generous. 

     We appreciate the labor of love 

that your BLAST Group did at our 

ENCORE Thrift Store on Sat Sept 

13. We got so much done that the 

staff could not believe it went so 

quickly. We sorted soaps, shampoos, 

toothpaste, etc. from a 4ôx4ôx3ô cube 

box that was İ full. This was all 

placed in see-through totes and stored 

where the facility staff can easily 

come a get whatever is needed for the 

week. Then we sorted and placed 

books on shelves for sale, tagged and 

hung clothing, and polished and place 

furniture items. 

     I was told even before we left that 

afternoon that a couch, two chairs and 

two side tables had sold already. The 

money would not have come in to us 

that day without your help. You are a 

blessing to us and we thank you. 

  

Merry Lee Cunningham 

Community Relations 

Hope Ministries 
 

Thank You 
New Hope United Methodist Church 

congregation, The Quilters group & 

committee who brings meals: 

Thank you so much for the beautiful 

blanket made for our new family 

member, Evelyn Rose OôBrien, we 

love it!  And thank you for bringing 

over the meal of chicken, mashed 

potatoes, and the two very delicious 

desserts! 

We are so blessed! 

Thank you very much, 

Travis, Christine, Natalie, Hayden, 

Jocelyn & Baby Evelyn 

Our Charge Conference will be held 

on Sunday, October 26 at  

2:00-3:30pm at Valley UMC.  Sign 

up to attend using the tear-off form of 

the bulletins and placing it with the 

offering.  Or contact the church  

office.  We want to make sure there is 

enough books for everyone. 

Sun., Nov. 2 

Daylight  

Saving  

Time ends 

confirmation  

schedule  

October 12, 4:30 p.m.  
Topic: ñChurch & New Creationò 

October 26, 4:30 p.m.  
Topic: ñWay of Discipleshipò 

Sunday, October 26 at  

2:00-3:30pm at Valley UMC   


